
I am appalled at the fast tracking of the SB 3063. 
 
 I completely oppose this legislation.  
 
It destroys the freedom of humans and Oregonians to decide for ourselves what we choose to do with our own bodies. 
 
Much of this push towards vaccines includes many items that haven’t been properly medically studied for enough time. 
We deserve the right to decide what we want or don't want injected in our bodies. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Dabney Finney 
263 Reiten Dr 
Ashland OR 97520 
 
~a hummingbird was here 
 


